
 
 

 

February 5, 2021 

FROM:   John J. Suchy, Director of Liquor Control 

For Immediate Release 

Last evening, Governor Lamont issued Executive Order 10, a portion of which 
directly impacts certain sectors of the liquor industry in Connecticut. 

It is basically assigns a new renewal date for certain permits that were set to expire 
on February 9, 2021.  See the relevant section of the Executive Order below. 

 
Renewals of Liquor Permits Extended. The Department of Consumer Protection 
shall extend all café liquor permits due to expire on or before February 9, 2021, 
that were club, non-profit club, golf country club, airport airline club liquor, airport 
bar liquor, airport restaurant liquor, boat liquor, bowling establishment beer and 
wine, bowling establishment liquor, racquetball facility liquor, railroad liquor, 
special outing facility beer, special outing facility liquor, special sporting facility 
bar liquor, special sporting facility concession liquor, special sporting facility guest 
liquor, special sporting facility restaurant liquor, tavern liquor, university beer 
only, university beer and wine, or university liquor permits prior to the enactment 
of Public Act 19-24, such that they shall now expire on April 20, 2021, unless 
otherwise provided by law.  
 
Here is the link to the full Executive Order 10 (see below) 
 
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Office-of-the-Governor/Executive-Orders/Lamont-
Executive-Orders/Executive-Order-No-10.pdf  
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